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Dear Juan Carlos,

Thank you for your letter dated October 11, 2001. IFAST discussed your proposal for a formal
liaison relationship between IFAST and GGRF at our meeting in October and enthusiastically
supports its creation. Enrique Hervas, from Telefonica Moviles (Spain), has graciously agreed to
act as the IFAST liaison representative with GGRF. Enrique can be reached via telephone at +34
9142 34032, or via email at hervas_e@telefonicamoviles.com. Please contact Enrique with any
projects that you feel we can assist each other with or work together on cooperatively. IFAST
anticipates working closely with the GGRF and is looking forward to a fruitful relationship.

Best Regards,

Fid Brochtes

Fred Gaechter
IFAST Chairman

Telcordia Technologies

+1 973 423 3443

fredgaechter@monmouth.com

cc. Eric Hill, Director for Interstandard Roaming, GSM Association
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Enrique Hervas, Telefonica Moviles




